August 22, 1984

Docket No. 50-341
Reference EF2-66735

The Detroit Edison Company
ATTN: Wayne H. Jens
Vice President
Nuclear Operations
6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, MI 48166

ent lemen:

Thank you for your letter of August 8, 1984, which included your action.
planned in response to Item 16 identified in our appraisal of your emergency
preparednoss program (Report No. 50-341/83-24). These actions appear to be
acceptable. We will examine this item during a subseaquent inspection.

Your cooperation with us s appreciated.

Sincerely,
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€7 J. Papefiello, Chief
tmergency Preparedness and
Radiological Protection Branch

cc: L. P. Bregni, Licensing
Engineer
P. A. Marquardt, Corporate
Legal Department

cc w/itr frm W. Jens to C. Paperiello,
dtd 8/8/84

OMB/Document Control Desk, (RIDS)

Resident Inspector, RIII

Ronald Callen, Michigan
Public Service Commission

Harry H. Voight, Esq.

W. Weaver, FEMA, Region V

D. Matthews, EPB, OIE

F. Kantor, EPB, OIE
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